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Snyder, Jennifer (UTC)

From: Snyder, Jennifer (UTC)
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2014 4:58 PM
To: sunrisedisposal@communitynet.org
Cc: UTC DL Records Center; Leipski, Tina (UTC)
Subject: FW: Protest of application for extension of Cert. G-169

Mr.	Howe,	
	
This	email	is	to	inform	you	that	the	protest	period	for	Docket	TG‐143649,	application	for	
extension	of	solid	waste	certificate	G‐169	on	behalf	of	Couse’s	Sanitation	&	Recycle,	ended	
on	November	7,	2014.		Since	you	attempted	to	file	a	protest	on	October	15,	2014,	as	a	
courtesy	to	you,	we	are	offering	you	one	more	opportunity	to	file	a	corrected	
protest.			Please	refer	to	the	WAC’s	noted	in	my	email	of	October	15,	2014	to	ensure	the	
proper	format.		The	Commission	will	extend	the	protest	period	until	November	20,	2014.	
	
If	the	commission	has	not	received	your	protest	by	November	20,	2014,	we	will	assume	
that	you	no	longer	wish	to	protest	the	extension	of	certificate	G‐169,	and	proceed	with	the	
application.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	email	records@utc.wa.gov	or	call	(360)	664‐1234.	
	
Thank	you,	
 
 

Jennifer Snyder 
Customer Service Specialist 3 
Records Management 
(360) 664‐1260 
jsnyder@utc.wa.gov 
 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 
www.utc.wa.gov 
 

 
 
 

From: Snyder, Jennifer (UTC)  
Sent: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 11:59 AM 
To: 'sunrisedisposal@communitynet.org' 
Cc: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: Protest of application for extension of Cert. G‐169 

 
Mr.	Howe,	
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The	commission	has	received	your	electronic	submission	of	a	protest	to	the	extension	of	
Cert.	G‐169	as	requested	in	docket	TG‐143649.		Unfortunately,	the	submission	does	not	
comply	with	WAC	480‐07‐370	(f)	or	480‐07‐395.		Please	resubmit	your	protest	formatted	
and	organized	as	specified	in	the	following	link:	
http://app.leg.wa.gov/wac/default.aspx?cite=480‐07‐395.		As	with	all	formal	
communications	with	the	commission,	be	sure	to	include	a	cover	letter.			
	
Please	make	note	that,	for	a	protest	to	be	accepted,	a	copy	must	also	be	served	upon	the	
applicant.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	please	reply	to	this	email	or	contact	me	at	the	number	listed	
below.	
	
Thank	you,	
	
Jennifer Snyder 
Customer Service Specialist 3 
Records Management 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504 
(360)664‐1260 

 


